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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

End of Term Arrangements 
 

As we approach the Easter break, I would like to highlight the arrangements in place for the 
end of this term and the start of the Summer Term.  School will close for Easter on Friday 8 
April at 12:45pm.  Buses will depart by 12:55pm.  There will be no second break for food on 
this day. 
 
 

Next Term 
 

The new term begins on Monday 25 April at 8:35am.  Half Term is from Monday 30 May to 
Friday 3 June, with an INSET Day on Monday 20 June. 
 

I would like to wish all our students, parents and carers a very happy Easter.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Heather McIlroy 
Executive Headteacher 


